Free Dental Screening Coming to Your School
A Public Health registered dental hygienist is scheduled to visit your school April 11, 12 & 13, 2017 to provide dental screening to all students as required under the Health Protection and Promotion Act.
During this time the registered dental hygienist will perform a quick visual inspection of each child’s teeth to determine his/her dental needs.  Parents will be contacted if their child requires immediate dental care.  The Healthy Smiles Ontario program may financially assist children who do not have access to required dental care.  

Please contact the Public Health dental program if you wish to exclude your child from dental screening
In addition to dental screening, ELKP students have an opportunity to receive an optional free fluoride varnish application if they have returned a signed consent form
Call the Dental Health Line at 905-688-8248 or 1-888-505-6074 ext. 7399 or email dental@niagararegion.ca.
